
   
 

   
 

 PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS,  

13 NEW ROAD, STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 
Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints- 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  
HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Kathryn Sargent.  

TRINITY SUNDAY – 11th/12th JUNE 2022 – Year C 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 11th 

June 

5-00PM 

 

 

Nellie and Wally Newman (anniversary) Trinity Sunday 

Sun 12th 8-30AM 
 
11-00AM 

Joe Corcoran 

 

People of the Parish 

Mon 13th NO MASS NO MASS St Anthony of Padua 

Tues 14h 12-30PM Intentions of Paul Barry (sick)  

Wed 15th NO MASS NO MASS  

Thurs 16th 7-00PM Annette Smale  

Fri 17th 9-00AM 

 

7-00PM 

Holy Souls 
 
Intentions of Deborah Scofield 

Dedication of St Chad’s 

Cathedral 

Sat 18th 

 

9-00AM 
11-00AM 
 
5-00PM 

Mary Lee 

First Holy Communion Mass 

 

People of the Parish  

 

 
 
Corpus Christi 

Sun 19th 

 
8-30AM  
 
11-00AM 

Alan Jones 
 
Pakes and Taylor families deceased 

PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 81 OF THE MASS BOOK  

THE SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND WILL BE FOR DAY FOR LIFE 

CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am. Also, confession is available after any Mass. Please speak to one of the 
stewards.  
DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday NO ADORATION – Saturday 18th June 
GROWING IN FAITH; BIBLE STUDY THIS WEEK.  Wednesdays 10am and 7pm in the parish centre.  
 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION – Please pray for the children celebrating their First Holy Communion next Saturday.  

 
MASS INTENTIONS – We are no longer sending Mass intentions elsewhere as Fr Philip and Fr Stephen are both 
offering Masses every day. Any additional Mass intentions would be appreciated at this time. 
 
SUNDAY 3rd JULY – Diocesan Pilgrimage to Hednesford. Please put your name on the sheet in the porch, this 

weekend, if you wish to attend.  If we have enough interest, we will book a coach. We will leave here at 1pm, 

Mass will be at 4pm and we will return at approximately 6-30pm.  

http://www.olas.org.uk/
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WELCOMING PARISHIONERS TO MASS. - Face coverings are optional, but we would strongly encourage you to wear 
one whilst in Mass. This is for the protection of others and to make those still anxious feel more comfortable.  Some 
parishioners are only just returning Mass for the first time in 2 years.  Some pews will still be closed to give you the 
option to social distance is you prefer.  Please continue to sanitise when you enter Church.   Communion will still be 
given under one kind and our ministers will sanitise and wear masks. The collection baskets will still be at the door, 
and not taken around during the service 
                                                                                 
TODDLER GROUP - Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details. 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – The next lunch will be held next Wednesday 15th June. To book at place please contact 
Elaine on 07941 833026 by Monday 13th June. 
 
DAY OF REFLECTION – SATURDAY 25th JUNE – 10-30am – 3-30pm, Subject is the canticle of St Francis “He praised, 
my Lord, through our sister Mother Earth” Also referring to Pope Francis Laudato Si. To register interest, please 
contact Judy Spencer by emailing judithspencer43@gmail.com 
 
ADVANCE NOTICE: The Ignatian Prayer Group will be meeting in the Parish Hall on Thursday, 30 June, 10 a.m. – 

12.30 p.m. for a morning of contemplative prayer using Lectio Divina. Lectio Divina means “divine reading”. It’s a 

meditative way of reading the Bible in which we let go of our own agendas and open ourselves to what God is trying 

to say to us. It is a simple, relaxed, personal way of “being” with God in prayer. If you are familiar with this type of 

prayer, or if you have never experienced Lectio Divina, ALL ARE WELCOME. For further information please contact 

either Sue McDermott (07450 656757 – suemcderm@aol.com) or Alice Grennan (07845 706362 – 

alice.grennan@googlemail.com) 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN WALSALL PRESENT – The Joseph Leckie Lecture 2022. A Walsall school boy’s incredible 

journey from Choir boy to Cardinal. Come and meet Cardinal Michael Fitzgerald, 7-30pm Thursday 16th June at 

Centre Hall Methodist Church, Ablewell St, Walsall, WS1 2EQ.  Free admission. 

GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

FOODBANK SHORTAGES - MILK (LONG LIFE) 1L CARTONS, INSTANT NOODLES, PACKET MASH POTATO/TINNED 
POTATO, TINNED MEAT (CORNED BEEF, HAM), VEG READY MEALS (VEG TINNED PIE/VEG CHILLI/VEG CURRY), JARS 
OF COFFEE, BREAKFAST CEREALS (SMALL PACKS), FRUIT JUICE (LONG LIFE) 1L CARTONS WASHING UP LIQUID, TOILET 

ROLLS, DEODORANT (ROLL ON), SHAMPOO We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-00am – 12-
30pm. Please drop your donations to the back door of the parish centre.  
 
CAFOD school volunteers needed! - Could you spare some time to volunteer with CAFOD and help children and 

young people learn about global poverty, and motivate them to take action? We are looking for volunteers in the 

Dudley area to visit Catholic schools. For further information please contact Joanne O’Meara at CAFOD 

Birmingham. Email:  birmingham@cafod.org.uk 

 

ACTA – SUNDAY 26th JUNE 2022, 2-30PM. Birmingham Archdiocese in Person Meeting “Anglican Perspectives on 

Synodality”  Speaker: Rev. Canon Dr Mark Pryce Director of Ministry, Church of England – Birmingham Rev Canon Dr 

Mark Pryce holds a doctorate in Practical Theology from the University of Birmingham. As Director of Ministry Mark 

holds responsibility for the development of licensed, authorised and commissioned ministries in the Church of 

England in Birmingham. He is a fellow of the Royal Society of Arts. Where: Newman House, 29 Harrisons Road, 

Harborne, Birmingham B15 3QR When: Tea and coffee from 2pm; Talk begins at 2.30pm 

SAVE THE DATE – Relics of St Bernadette coming to the Archdiocese of Birmingham. The relics will be visiting St 

Chad’s Cathedral in Birmingham, Our Lady of Lourdes in Hednesford and the Immaculate Conception in Bicester of 

the weekend 7-10 October 2022.  
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